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TOWN OF SARATOGA  

PLANNING BOARD BROWN ROAD SUBDIVISION  

SITE VISIT WORKSHOP 

DRAFT MINUTES 

 

August 20, 2014 
 

 

Chairman Ian Murray called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.  
 

Attendance:        Absent: 

Chairman Ian Murray - present              Laurie Griffen  

Patrick Hanehan - present               Jennifer Koval 

Robert McConnell - present               Joseph Lewandowski  

                  Brandon Myers  

                  George Olsen  

 

Chairman Ian Murray, Board Members Patrick Hanehan and Robert McConnell, along with 

Town Engineer Ken Martin met at the Brown Rd. subdivision site to do a walk-through of the 

property at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Mr. Dave DePaula of Bella Builders, the developer for this project, and Jason Dell of Lansing 

Engineering met on site with the Board Members as well as the following residents of the Town: 

Russell Kirkwood, Lauren Kirkwood, Randy O'Dell, Holly & Bob Sofarelli and Terri Korb. 

 

Chairman Ian Murray, Town Engineer Ken Martin and the Board Members discussed general 

questions throughout the site visit with Mr. DePaula and Mr. Dell, as did some of  the interested 

residents. 

 

Mr. DePaula and Mr. Dell will appear at the August 27, 2014 meeting to provide updated 

information for the Board. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting will be held on August 27, 2014 at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Linda A. McCabe 

Planning Clerk 


